
Juul Labs, Inc. (JLI or the Company) previously submitted a redacted version of this 
comment to the U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA) for public disclosure in response 
to FDA’s 2018 Advance Notice of Proposed Rulemaking on Tobacco Product Standard for 
Nicotine Level of Combusted Cigarettes, Docket No. FDA-2017-N-6189. JLI requested that 
the redacted information be withheld from public disclosure because, at the time, the 
information described ongoing studies and their results which had not yet been made 
public and, therefore, were not subject to public disclosure under federal law and FDA 
regulations. See 5 U.S.C. § 552(b)(4); 21 C.F.R. Part 20. Since then, these studies along with 
their results have been made public and, therefore, are no longer exempt from public 
discourse. As a result, JLI has decided to publish an unredacted version of the comment on 
its website. 
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